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Burke, Ruth A

From: Ben Lund <blund@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 10:55 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
I can't believe that the Department of Environmental Protection would even consider a plan to take most of 
Maine out of the Ozone Transport Region. There's no science to support this. In fact, the regional agreement has 
helped to improve Maine's air quality. This makes no sense and is yet another waste of taxpayer money by the 
current administration, which seems intent on trashing the state on its way out the door. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ben Lund 
 
,  


